
Big Creek Watershed Director 
 

Vacancy Announcement  
 
 
The Big Creek Watershed Conservation District is seeking candidates 
for appointment to a vacant director position. 

Watershed Directors are five unpaid volunteers who direct their 
Watershed's programs. There are four watershed boards in Anderson 
County with elected Watershed Directors: Big Creek, Broadmouth 
Creek, Brushy Creek, and Three & Twenty Creek. All Watershed 
Directors are elected for a term of four years by voters residing within 
the watershed. County elections are held in November for the 
following year's term to begin December 1st. The Anderson County 
Soil & Water Conservation District oversees the Watershed Boards. 
In the event a position becomes vacant during a term, the position 
can be advertised and appointed to fill the remaining elected term. 
 
Through a unique partnership with the federal and state agencies, 
technical, administrative and financial assistance is provided through 
conservation districts by the U. S. Department of Agriculture – Natural 
Resources Conservation Service (federal) and the S. C. Department 
of Natural Resources – Land, Water and Conservation Division 
(state). 
 
Potential candidates must reside in the watershed district. This can 
be confirmed by contacting the Anderson County Elections office at 
(864) 260-4035. 
 
To apply, please submit a resume and a cover letter stating your 
interest in serving on the board. Submissions should be emailed to 
andersonswcd@live.com or mailed to Big Creek Watershed Board, 
1521 Pearman Dairy Road, Anderson, SC 29625. Submissions 
should be received in our office no later than September 1, 2025. 
 
If you would like more information, contact the Anderson Soil & Water 
Conservation District at (864) 844 - 8215. 

Posted August 22, 2025 
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